
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 

Monday, September 15, 2025 
 

Sophomores on Wednesday at @ 9am you will be meeting with Jostens regarding class rings. 

 

Seniors on Wednesday at 9:30am you will be meeting with Jostens regarding graduation gowns, 

announcements  etc. 

 

Howdy, returning and new FFA members! Our first meeting is coming up on Thursday, September 18, 

2025 right after school. Join us in Mrs. Nowakowski’s room, 112, for roping, milking and barrel racing 

competitions. We also will be discussing Decathlon, so if you want to attend this event, put this meeting 

on your calendar. All you need to bring is a competitive spirit and a big ole’ appetite for some cowboy 

treats! Hope to see you there for a hog tying time!   

 

Guest Passes for Homecoming are in the office - they are due Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 2pm. 

 

Falcons, we all know how to be kind, but does the need to help others drive you to be better? If you live 

your life with empathy at the forefront, then this word is for you: Benevolence. Benevolence is the 

quality of being kind and helpful. It is the good will we apply to others, even if it doesn't necessarily 

benefit us.  Here it is in a sentence: Thanks to Ms. Ziegler's benevolence, students were allowed to leave 

a minute early from lunch so they could go to their lockers before class. See Mr. Pilarski for more 

information about the prizes you could win with our word of the week.  

 

The Falcon Girls' Swim Team hosted the Stephanie Rice Memorial Invitational at Garber on Saturday, 

and came home with Runner-Up 2nd place honors out of 7 teams! Earning medals and ribbons for Top 6 

finishes were: Ava Killinger, Kaitlyn Hines, Chloe Nelson, Sadie Stephens, Kadie Pavelek, Khloe Zettel, 

Bella Zmick-Furno and Oryana Dings. Special congratulations go to the Champions of their events: Kaitlyn 

Hines in the 500 Freestyle, the team of Dings, Hines, Killinger and Pavelek in the 400 Freestyle Relay, 

and Oryana Dings winning both the 50 and 100 Freestyle events, which also earned her Swimmer of the 

Meet honors! The Falcons' next meet is Tuesday at Oscoda at 6:00PM.  

 

NHS will be hosting a blood drive on Friday, October 3, 2025.  Donation forms are available in Mrs. 

Rexford’s room by her door.  You must be at least 16 years old to donate.  Any questions, please see Mrs. 

Rexford. 

 

Today in Sports  

JV Soccer @ Freeland High School @ 5pm 

Varsity Soccer @ Pinconning High School @ 6pm 


